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January 13, 2022
 
Aida Camacho-Welch
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities
P.O. Box 350
Trenton, NJ 08625
 
Dear Board Secretary Camacho-Welch:
 
On behalf of the approximately 63,000 New Jersey Realtors®, I am writing to formally submit
our comments in response to Docket No. Q021071023, concerning the implementation of
P.L.2018, c.17, regarding the Energy and Water Benchmarking of Commercial Buildings.
 
New Jersey Realtors® participated in the January 6, 2022 BPU Stakeholder Meeting to discuss
the New Jersey 2021 Building Energy and Water Benchmarking Straw Proposal. After
participating in this meeting, New Jersey Realtors® would like to thank the BPU staff for
holding this meeting and for several of the comments made by staff that day indicating the
BPU would be permitting commercial buildings with 4 or fewer units to opt out of energy
benchmarking, which NJ Realtors® believes is appropriate due to their size and the impacts
benchmarking could have on smaller building owners and tenants. New Jersey Realtors® is
also supportive of excluding residential properties from energy benchmarking as indicated
during the January 6 meeting.
 
New Jersey Realtors® is also supportive of the comments made by the BPU staff during the
January 6 meeting concerning transactional disclosure of energy benchmarking reports that
this is not being recommended at this time (discussed during Stakeholder Question #9 at the
aforementioned meeting.) New Jersey Realtors® believes this is appropriate so as to not make
it harder to sell or lease certain commercial buildings in New Jersey.
 
Lastly, as discussed on the January 6 meeting concerning the BPU reaching out to certain
industry groups to hold educational sessions later in 2022 to discuss energy benchmarking,
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New Jersey Realtors® would be happy to work with the BPU at such time that these sessions
begin.
 
Thank you for taking the time to review our comments and please do not hesitate to contact
me any time at (609) 341-7113 or bshapiro@njrealtor.com.
 
Sincerely,
 
Bruce S. Shapiro
Director of RPAC & Regulatory Affairs
New Jersey Realtors®
 
 
Bruce Shapiro  
Director of RPAC & Regulatory Affairs
New Jersey Realtors®
10 Hamilton Avenue
Trenton, NJ 08611
(609) 341-7113
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The information contained in this email should not be construed as legal advice on any specific matter. The information provided herein may not be
applicable in all situations and should not be acted upon without specific legal advice based upon particular circumstances. Each legal matter is unique,
and prior results do not guarantee a similar outcome. Due to restrictions in New Jersey regarding the practice of law, all questions requiring a legal
response should be directed to the NJ REALTORS® Legal Resource Library at legal.njrealtor.com.

This email including any attachments is intended for the individual whom it is addressed to. The content in this transmission may contain confidential
information belonging to the sender, which is legally privileged. The information is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If
you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in relation to the
contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy the document(s).
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